
From: Michael Chamberlain
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Firearms Safety
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 1:03:05 PM

Please inform us of proposals to disarm violent criminals, drug traffickers terrorists, and gang
members.  Consider making it a felony to resist assault, rape, armed robbery, or mayhem.  Call
it the "Protecting Hardworking Criminals from the Law Abiding Public" act.  

-- 

M. K. Chamberlain

mkc97119@gmail.com

Cell: 503-516-5308
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addressee. Any unauthorized disclosure; copying, distribution or reliance on the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may constitute a violation of law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
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